

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\holt administration\office - act team\slt\winter uniform - yrs 7-11 13.09.18 ak & kp.docx

13th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Winter uniform - from Monday 17th September 2018

As the weather forecast is now more autumnal, we are letting you know that we will return to "winter" uniform rules from Monday 17th September.

Students are to wear navy blue or black, plain opaque tights. Socks are not part of our winter uniform.

Students in Year 7 and 8 are to wear their blazers over their school jumpers at all time.

A reminder that winter coats should be plain with no form of writing or pattern on them. Denim/denim look materials, leather or velour are not suitable materials.

Yours sincerely

Anne Kennedy and Katie Pearce Co-Headteachers

A Kennely Clocere.